
 

 
 

 

 

 

Happy Veterans Day, 

  

The Councilmember and I would like to recognize the veterans in our District as we 

honor their service to our country on November 11th. Thank you! 

And to our Marine veterans - Happy Birthday Marines! 

  

This eblast will contain information on the following: 

 Veterans Day Celebrations, November 11 

 E-Waste Recycling event and shredding November 9 

 Peace Through Music event November 9 

 Hamilton Park Native Garden Spruce Up November 16 

 District Meeting November 21 

  

  

PUBLIC INVITED TO VETERANS DAY EVENT AT CITY HALL NOV. 11, 2013 
  

PASADENA, Calif.-Pasadena's annual Veterans Day Ceremony has moved to a new 

location and will be held in front of Pasadena City Hall at Centennial Square, 100 North 

Garfield Ave., from 10:00 a.m. to 11:11 a.m., Monday, November 11, 2013.  The public, 

especially all veterans, their families, friends and all uniformed military and first-

responders, are encouraged to join together to help honor the men and women of the U.S. 

Armed Forces. 

  

This year's event, while recognizing the important contributions made by all veterans, 

will have a special emphasis on honoring the nation's youngest and newest veterans.  The 

Veterans Day celebration is co-sponsored by the Pasadena Veterans Day Committee and 

the City of Pasadena. 

  



"This year, we are featuring the Pasadena Community College (PCC) program, which is 

the number one program in California for returning veterans from the Long Wars," said 

John Watkins, event committee chair. 

  

Bill Thomson, event committee member, former Pasadena mayor, practicing lawyer and 

present PCC Trustee, has arranged for the PCC Pep Band to play. 

  

Bill Paparian, another committee member, as well as a Marine veteran, practicing lawyer 

and also a former Pasadena mayor, added that the program "will focus on our youngest 

veterans, those who have served during the Long Wars in Iraq and Afghanistan." 

  

Scheduled speakers include current Pasadena Mayor Bill Bogaard; Los Angeles County 

Sheriff Lee Baca, a Marine veteran, and PCC professor Harold Martin.  Invocation will 

be provided by retired U.S. Air Force Lt. Col. (Rabbi) Gilbert Kollin of the Pasadena 

Jewish Temple. 

  

The Pasadena Firefighters Association Local 809 will grill 500 hot dogs and the Vietnam 

Veterans of America Chapter 446, Pasadena, will provide dessert. 

  

Committee member Leonard Torres, a Marine veteran, noted that the committee decided 

to honor young veterans because "by 2015, there will be more than 2 million young 

civilians who are veterans of these Long Wars."  

  

The ceremony will conclude with an aerial fly-by at 11:11 a.m.  For more information, 

see www.pasadenavets.blogspot.com, @PasVetsDay2013 on Twitter, or Pasadena 

Veterans Day, 2013 on Facebook, www.facebook.com/events/556492667738913. 

  

  

   

 E-Waste - Recycle your obsolete electronics and free on-site document 

shredding (limit 5 legal boxes)  

Saturday, November 9, from 9am until 3pm at Brookside Parking Lot I 
For more information please click on E-Waste Recycling Event 

  

  

  

    

http://www.pasadenavets.blogspot.com/
http://www.facebook.com/events/556492667738913
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0015zLQtaxtHDbFIq9PMIVIB9AXd0D4sYa93J89qVv12ueiMOg0Rxhbhq3IS2U1olek7kX5s6TP35BVATUGivbNh5_nBl3zz7506xBDy-punOR1A7NSZr0gCik6p8qEA7z3Kr-yRsekOeBWKlgGm-H-_CPo254kHaJ1UH9F0UZTIoqfIx5VyQkS_GWzEejqXvxOfu8okRI-aWm8ZaWr77DzlQ==


 
  

  

   

District 4 Community Meeting 

Guest speakers include 

David Reyes, Deputy Director of Planning and Kevin Parker, Principal 

Planner 

Discussing proposed project for the St. Luke Property 



Thursday, November 21, 2013 

6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

The former St. Luke Hospital Building 

2632 Washington Blvd. 

Pasadena, CA 

  

  

  

HAMILTON PARK 

Native Garden Spruce Up 

Saturday, November 16  

9:00 am - 11:00 am 

  

Come with gloves, shovel or trowel* in hand 

and help prepare for a glorious spring in our 

thriving native garden at Hamilton Park. 

Tasks: weeding and planting! 

We will have a demonstration on how to plant natives. 

Please RSVP @ rstone@cityofpasadena.net or 

626-744-7147.You are also welcome to 

just show up on Saturday but we do appreciate RSVPS. 

 Many hands makes for quick work in our beautiful neighborhood park. 

  

*Sunscreen, hat, weeder, and kneeling pads are also recommended. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Happy Veterans Day! 

  

Noreen Sullivan  
District 4 Field Representative 

nsullivan@cityofpasadena.net 

626.7444740 

 

mailto:rstone@cityofpasadena.net
mailto:nsullivan@cityofpasadena.net

